

Assignments from the OGA Association Committee Meeting
Held at IBIS Styles London Excel on Saturday 12th January 2019

1	Annual meetings: hold next year's annual meetings (Jan 2020) in Bristol DONE	CS
2	Yearbook: GMC to consult and review the position on Yearbook in the coming year. Status to be presented at 2020 ACM	MG
3	Photo Competition: Beverley Daley-Yates volunteered to organise the communication end of the photo competition and the prizes (budget as previous years). Volunteer judge will be sought. DONE	CS
4	New member database: being tested and will be ready to port member data over once year end/renewals process is finished. Status to be presented at 2020 ACM	TK
5	Handover of roles: Alistair explained how roles will be handed over in one year's time as per his report. In some respects the handover process will depend on the specific capabilities of the volunteers who come forward. Where there is no volunteer the Association will specify, cost up and pay for the technical expertise needed. Status to be presented at 2020 ACM	AR
6	Online Systems: Statement of Requirement be produced by the GMC and shared with the entire AC specifying exactly what we aim to achieve with our online systems. Status to be presented at 2020 ACM	TK
7	Subs: costs for 2021 will be reviewed at 2020 meetings. From 2020 (so starting October 2019) UK and overseas members should pay the same rate irrespective of the postage rates and all should pay in sterling. Status to be presented at 2020 ACM	TK MG
8	Sailing By: The GMC will establish with Beverley what happens to Sailing By at the end of her term of office. Status to be presented at 2020 ACM	TK
9	Gaffers Log: If the new Editor does not have Beverley's knowledge of Indesign or other design and layout software then the OGA will have to pay more for "pre-press" than we currently do. Status to be presented at 2020 ACM	TK
10	Handicap system: Pete aims to have a proposal by next January. Status to be presented at 2020 ACM	PT
11	Trailer Section & Small Boat Events: Priority is to get Mailchimp updated to include a segment for Trailer Section members/ members with small boats. Status to be presented at 2020 ACM	PV-R
	Also to have a small boat events listing on the website and for all events to indicate clearly whether suitable for small boats. Status to be presented at 2020 ACM	PV-R
	Patrick and Keith will talk further about national events and about Keith's role. Status to be presented at 2020 ACM	PV-R
12	Scotland Area: Gordon (President) has ideas and will try to form a committee again. Status to be presented at 2020 ACM	AR
13	Idea for Areas sharing best practice: David Bewick (SW Area Secretary) suggested that Areas might pool their wisdom and experience. He will draft a questionnaire to be circulated to other Areas by the Secretary. DONE, 4 areas responded, results circulated by email March 31, 2019	TK CS
	Not assignment but GMC initiatives:-	
	1. plan for RYA Dingy Show 2020 – Tony Status to be presented at 2020 ACM	TK
	2. Historical documents archive policy – Colin Status to be presented at 2020 ACM	CS